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Police Chiefs Award Prestigious Joe Molloy Award
to Ripon Police Chief Richard Bull

The California Police Chiefs Association awarded its most prestigious award, the Joe
Molloy Award, to Ripon Police Chief Richard Bull March 3rd at the President’s luncheon in
Pasadena, during their 32™ Annual Training Symposium. CPCA Outgoing-President Jerry Dyer,
chief of police in Fresno, presented Chief Bull with the award for his dedication and service to
law enforcement and to the California Police Chiefs Association. This award embodies the
characteristics represented by the late Chief Joe Molloy of Anaheim, of professionalism,

leadership, energy, and commitment to the mission of the Association.

Chief Dyer said the selection of Chief Richard Bull to receive this award was an easy one to
make. “Chief Bull has tirelessly served the association in several capacities and currently serves
as the chair of our Technology Committee and also chairs our Data Sharing Task Force. He was
a key planner of last year’s successful Technology Conference. In addition, he created a
technology survey that was forwarded to each chiefs and sheriff’s department in the state to
ascertain what type of CAD and records management systems agencies were using and what
other platforms were being used to assist the Data Sharing Task Force in developing statewide
standards for data sharing,” explained Chief Dyer. “I was honored to present Chief Bull with the

award for the work he has done for Cal Chiefs and for law enforcement.”

The California Police Chiefs Association represents the state’s municipal police chiefs
whose agencies protect over 78 percent of the citizens of California.
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